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MINUTES Present: 

  
Councillor Andrew Fry (Chair), Councillor Yvonne Smith (Vice-Chair) and 
Councillors Roger Bennett, Michael Chalk, Matthew Dormer, 
Gareth Prosser, Jennifer Wheeler, Pat Witherspoon and Nina Wood-Ford 
 

 Officers: 
 

 Steve Edden and Amar Hussain 
 

 Democratic Services Officer: 
 

 Jan Smyth 
 

 
 

1. APOLOGIES  
 
An apology for absence was received on behalf of Councillor 
Wanda King.   Councillor Pat Witherspoon was confirmed as 
Councillor King’s substitute for the meeting.  
 
 

2. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST  
 
There were no declarations of interest.  
 
 

3. CONFIRMATION OF MINUTES  
 
RESOLVED that  
 
the minutes of the meeting of the Committee held on 13th April 
2016 be confirmed as a correct record and signed by the Chair.  
 
 

4. UPDATE REPORTS  
 
The Committee noted that no update on the application to be 
considered had been published for the meeting.  
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5. APPLICATION 2016/127/FUL –  
UNIT 3, SOUTH EAST QUADRANT, 60 GROVE STREET,  
TOWN CENTRE, REDDITCH B98 8DL  
 
Installation of an internal mezzanine floor and external  
alterations, including installation of rooflights and fire  
escape doors and relocation of roller shutter. 
 
Applicant:  Dunelm Soft Furnishings Ltd 
 
 
RESOLVED that 
 
having regard to the Development Plan and to all other material 
considerations, Planning Permission be GRANTED, subject to 
the Conditions and Informatives set out on pages 10 and 11 of 
the main agenda report.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Meeting commenced at 7.00 pm 
and closed at 7.17 pm 
 
 
 
 

…………………………………………. 
 
           CHAIR  
 


